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Crime Alert 
 
On Friday October 8th, 2016, Campus Police was informed of an armed robbery 
that occurred early Thursday morning at the Metra Station (University Park). The 
incident is currently being investigated by the University Park Police Department. 
 
Description: 
 
Suspect is described as a male black wearing a red hoodie and blue jeans. The 
subject displayed a knife and demanded money from the victim. The victim 
fought back and the assailant fled south on Governors Highway. 
 
SUGGESTED MEASURES: 
 

• Always	be	aware	of	your	surroundings	
• Report	suspicious	activity	immediately	by	dialing	911	or	Campus	Police	at	

708.534.4900	
• If	you	are	confronted	by	an	assailant,	remain	calm.	
• Remember	any	unique	physical	characteristics	(scars,	limp,	acne,	teeth,	etc.).	
• Call	911	immediately	and	remain	on	the	scene	when	possible	and/or	Campus	

Police	at	(708)	534-4900.	
	
The	University	Park	Police	and	the	Governors	State	University	Police	has	
combined	efforts	and	have	increased	visibility	/patrols	to	the	Metra	Station.	
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